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7 February 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parent/Carer Maths Workshop – Thursday 13 February 2025 
 
It’s that time again that I write to remind you that the Parent/Carer Maths Workshop is taking place on 
Thursday 13 February 2025. We have a small group who have attended the first couple of sessions and 
have had a relaxed and enjoyable time learning and practising some written calculation methods. It 
would be lovely to see more of you – it is a very laid back and friendly environment, where we visit one 
element of Maths that the students tackle during their Key Stage 3 journey. Anyone can attend and the 
session is designed and intended for those who feel less confident about Maths. Our topic this time is 
rounding and estimating. 
 
You are welcome – and encouraged – to bring your child(ren)/ward. You do not need to bring any 
equipment; we will provide everything that you need for your classroom experience. The students who 
attend have really enjoyed having their adults in the classroom with them, using mini whiteboards and 
working through processes together. Some have become a little competitive with each other too! 
 
Each session runs from 4:15 pm to 5:15 pm and you are invited to come at 4:00 pm for refreshments 
first, meeting at Reception. If you plan to come, I would be grateful if you could click the link below and 
fill in the form so I know that you will be joining us. However, please don’t feel that you cannot come if 
you have not completed the form. 
 
Please click this link: Parent Maths Workshop Confirmation Form 
 
Looking ahead, the dates for the final two sessions of the year are: 
 

• 03 April 2025: Basic Algebra 
• 22 May 2025: Order of Operations – BIDMAS 

I look forward to see you there, but if you have any questions regarding the sessions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me by email: h.crane@taverhamhigh.org 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Mrs H Crane 
Deputy Lead for Maths, responsible for Key Stage 3 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=A4OLxq6_vUKwzakrubGl7Oow6ACEtytNipLVFfZ82l9UOFMzTDBQVk9URTFHUFFPUjlBV1JTNVE0Qy4u
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